
The following is a summary of items submitted as an August 2010 monthly update. 
 
July 21, 2010 through August 17, 2010 Activities 

 Bedrock Well Completions – Completed MW-38, 39, 41, 42 as multiple zoned wells.  Each has 
three zones except 38 which has only two zones due to surface casing to 400 ft bgs.  First round 
of groundwater elevation (i.e., head) data was collected. 

 Interim Corrective Measures Design and System Implementation – Design is progressing 
and project is on schedule with startup expected in late 2010. 

 Response to ICMWP Comments – Submitted response to EPA comments on the Interim 
Corrective Measures Work Plan on August 12, 2010.  EPA is preparing a letter and noted their 
interest in retaining MW-40 as a future option for vertical delineation, if access to Hall property 
can be obtained.   

 Semiannual Groundwater and Surface Water Monitoring Report:  Submitted to EPA/DHEC 
on July 30, 2010.   

 Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring – Performed August quarterly monitoring event which 
included the newly competed wells MW-38, MW-39, MW-41 and MW-42. 

 
Upcoming Planned Activities 

 Bedrock Well Head Data Collection – Collect second round of groundwater elevation data and 
analyze to establish groundwater flow direction.  Information to be used to estimate plume path 
and plan appropriate future delineation efforts. 

 Addendum to Phase II Supplemental RFI Work Plan – To be submitted to EPA/DHEC by 
September 15, 2010. 

 Phase II Supplemental Investigation Report – OC proposed to defer this report until the 
additional delineation effort discussed on July 14th is completed and no objections were noted. 

 Annual Groundwater and Surface Water Monitoring - planned for November. 

 Interim Measures Design:  Continue design efforts with contractor bidding expected to begin by 
late summer 2010. 

 
 


